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ST. THOMAS, VI - 

 
GERS ANNOUNCES ITS JUNE 2017 FINANCIAL LITERACY WORKSHOP 

 

The Government Employees’ Retirement System invites its members to participate in a Financial Literacy 

Workshop: 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 28 
GERS COMPLEX – 2ND FLOOR TRAINING ROOM 
3438 KRONPRINDSENS GADE, ST. THOMAS, VI 

8:30 A.M. – 1:00 P.M. 

The objective of this workshop is to empower participants to take a more active role in developing a financial 

life-plan by means of education. Participants will engage in a hands-on session where they will have an 

opportunity to: 

 Assess where they are today 

 Explore investment options 

 Look at the impact of life events on their finances 

 Develop an action plan   

For additional information or to pre-register call (340) 776-7703 extension 4202 or 4200. Pre-registration 
deadline is Friday, June 23. 
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